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Making friends with Maxi at Princess Christian Care Home

On Monday 9 May we had a lovely visit from one of our Princess Christian Care Home Activities Team members called Liz

who brought in her little sausage dog called Maxi to meet some of our residents. 

Our ladies and gents were over the moon and the response from them was out of this world!

Maxi is not a Therapy dog, but she did an amazing job of putting smiles on everybody's faces and making our residents feel calm

and relaxed.

We all hope to see you again soon Maxi!
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